
 

TOWN OF OCONOMOWOC 

PLAN COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES 

 

 
May 2, 2016  

 
Chairman Robert Peregrine called the meeting to order at 6:53 p.m.  Commissioner’s present included 
Richard Garvey, James Navin, Linda Bergman and Terry Largent.  Also present included Clerk/Treasurer 
Lori Opitz.  Commissioner James Roche and Administrator/Planner Jeffery Herrmann had excused 
absence. For additional attendees please see attached sign in sheet 

 

1. Approve Minutes for April 18, 2016 Town Plan Commission Meeting. – Commissioner Largent 
made the motion to approve the April 18, 2016 minutes as presented.  Commissioner Navin seconded 
the motion.  Motion carried by unanimous voice vote. 

2. Public Comments: - None 

3. Consider and Act on request of Amy Arnold, N50W35258 Wisconsin Ave., Town of 
Oconomowoc, to replace an existing retaining wall by removing old timbers and replacing 
them with a stone wall less than five (5) feet to a property line. (Tax Key #OCOT0569116) – 
Commissioner Garvey made the motion to approve the request of Amy Arnold, N50W35258 
Wisconsin Avenue, to replace an existing retaining wall by removing old timbers and replacing them 
with a stone wall less than five (5) feet of the property line.  Commissioner Navin seconded the 
motion.  Motion carried by unanimous voice vote. 

4. Consider and Act on request of Hans Juech, N50W35248 Wisconsin Ave., Town of 
Oconomowoc, to replace an existing retaining wall by removing old timbers and replacing 
them with a stone wall less than five (5) feet to a property line. (Tax Key #OCOT0569117) – 
Commissioner Garvey made the motion to approve the request of Hans Juech, N50W35248 
Wisconsin Avenue, to replace an existing retaining wall by removing old timbers and replacing them 
with a stone wall less than five (5) feet of the property line.  Commissioner Navin seconded the 
motion.  Motion carried by unanimous voice vote. 

 
5. Adjourn: - Commissioner Bergman made the motion to adjourn at 7:02 p.m.  Commissioner Navin 

seconded the motion.  Motion carried by unanimous voice vote. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted  

Lori Opitz, WCMC 

Clerk/Treasurer 


